
Hello, 
I support House Bill 3228 because preserving wildlife for its intrinsic value should be a primary goal 
of wildlife management, including wildlife that is not hunted, fished and trapped. My name is Emma 
Ellis and am a young animal activist from Portland, Oregon.  
Thank you so much.   
 


